
 

 

SSE/2020-21/   21.05.2020 

   

 

The Corporate Relationship Department, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  

1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001.   

 

Respected Sirs, 

SUB:  BUSINESS UPDATE 

REF:  Scrip Code – 530931 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our earlier disclosure dated 5th May, 
2020 regarding partial resumption of the business operations, we would like to inform that considering 

the guidelines issued by the Central and State Government, the Company has resumed its registered 
office in Chennai and other sales offices.  

 

The manufacturing activities at the unit located in Sholavaram, Chennai has been operated with limited 
manpower in line with the safety guidelines / directives issued by Central / State Governments and local 

administration to safeguard the employees and other stake holders to prevent the spread of novel Corona 
Virus (COVID-19) crisis. 

 
The overall adverse impact of the COVID-19 situation on the business operations of the company and its 

financial implications are yet to be ascertained and the same will be intimated to the stock exchange in 

due course. 

 

For STANPACKS (INDIA) LIMITED., 

 

SD/- 

G.S. SRIDHAR 

WHOLE-TIME DIRECTOR CUM CFO 

(DIN: 01966264) 

Mobile – 9840726466 

 


